
Notice of Receipt of Tax Roll 

And Warrant 

Year 2024 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the undersigned Collector of Taxes of 
the Town of Sherburne, County of Chenango, State of New York has duly 
received the tax roll and warrant for the collection of taxes within the 
Town of Sherburne, for the year 2024 and that I will attend at the Town 
Offices, Sherburne, NY, One Canal Street, Sherburne, from January 1, 
2024 to May 31, 2024.  IN PERSON PAYMENT ONLY WEDNESDAYS AND 
THURSDAYS 10:00 am – noon & 2:00 PM – 4:00 PM, or by appointment, 
except for holidays for the purpose of receiving Taxes listed on said roll.  
Drop Box available. 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that taxes may be paid on or before 
January 31, 2024 without charge or interest.  On all taxes received after 
such date, there shall be added interest of one per centum for the first 
month and an additional one per centum for each additional months or 
fraction thereof thereafter until the return or unpaid taxes to the County 
Treasurer by law. 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that pursuant to the provisions of law the 
tax roll of the Town of Sherburne will be returned to the County 
Treasurer of the County of Chenango on the lst day of June 2024. 

A $2.00 service charge will be imposed against each parcel for 
which a notice of delinquency is mailed to taxpayers. 

Dated:  December 21, 2023 

Kathy McDaniel 

Tax Collector 

Town of Sherburne 


